
ALL ANGELS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB – TEXT/WHATSAPP BOOKINGS TO 07511512851 

HALLATON C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Tel: 01858 555629  email:office@hallatonprimary.leics.sch.uk 

 

NEWSLETTER 17th JANUARY 2020 
 

Thank you to everyone for supporting our Christingle Service and collection last week.  Your generosity has 

enabled us to send £374 to the Children’s Society. 

RUTLAND CROSS COUNTRY – Tomorrow’s Cross Country is postponed due to the ground conditions.  It will 

now be held on Saturday 8th February. 

MONEY – Payment is now due for lunches and swimming.  The amounts are shown below. 

Dinners To half-term 6 weeks @ £2.25/day  £11.25/week 
Payable in advance to LCC 
There are a further 6 weeks after half-term, so the same 
amounts are payable if you wish to pay for the whole term. 
Any changes in your child’s current lunch pattern should 
be made in writing to the office. 

1 day/week = £13.5 
2 days/week = £27 
3 days/week =  £40.5 
4 days/week =  £54 
5 days/week =  £67.50 

Swimming £4.00/week 
Please remember the children now swim on a TUESDAY 

1/2 term = £24 
Whole term = £48 

 

SWEATSHIRTS –If you want to order any school sweatshirts for your children now the weather is colder, 

could you please let us know by Monday 27th January.  We do keep a good stock of sweatshirts, polo shirts, 

PE and book bags in the office, but can quite often experience a “run” on a particular size!  We will probably 

be place another order at the end of this month, so it would be helpful to have an idea of demand, sizes 

required etc please. 

TOM FLOWERS SPORTS CLUBS – If you want your child to take part in any of Tom Flowers sports clubs, you 

MUST REGISTER AND PAY FOR THEM IN ADVANCE EACH TERM.  Places can be booked on 07815 647892 or 

online at www.tomflowerscricketcoaching.com.  This is important so that Tom Flowers’ business can 

allocated the right number of sports coaches to a session.  Please DO NOT send money into school for these 

clubs – this is an arrangement between you and Tom Flowers which we, as a school, only signpost to you.  

This term’s clubs will start on Tuesday 20th January and will be: 

 Tuesday Multisports EYFS, Y1, Y2 

 Thursday Rugby  Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

 Friday  Football Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

From the Friends 

Please see overleaf for important news from the Friends. 

 

http://www.tomflowerscricketcoaching.com/


 

Quiz and Curry Night! 

Tuesday 11th February at The 

Bewicke Arms 

The pub have kindly arranged a quiz 

night to raise funds for the school. 

Entry is £10 person (which includes 

Ruth’s delicious curry!) and ALL 

proceeds go to school funds. 

To reserve you place (payment is on 

the night) please either: 

•pop in to the pub 

•call 01858 555734 

•email erin@thebewicke.com, or 

•online via Eventbrite (search for The 

Bewicke) 

Teams are a maximum of 6 people and 

we would love to have at least one 

team representing each year group! 

This event is open to everyone so 

please encourage your friends, family 

and neighbours to come along and 

support our school. 

As always, thank you for your support. 


